
Central	City	Public	Schools	Employs	Highly	Qualified	Teachers	
	

Central	City	Public	Schools	received	Title	I	allocations.		Central	City	Public	Schools	
employs	certified	teachers.		They	are	highly	qualified	and	meet	the	requirements	of	
the	Federal	No	Child	Left	Behind	and	Nebraska	Rule	10	expectations.		You	may	
request	information	regarding	the	qualifications	of	your	child’s	teacher	and	
teachers.		This	information	can	be	reviewed	in	your	District’s	Administrative	Office.		
Because	research	demonstrates	that	quality	teaching	is	the	single	most	important	
factor	in	helping	students	learn	and	achieve,	we	are	committed	to	recruiting	and	
keeping	qualified,	skilled,	and	competent	school	staff.			
	
	


